
 
 

Debit Card Travel Notification Form 
 
 

Debit Card Number  
 
Members Name  
 
Primary Contact Number  
 
Primary Contact Cell Phone Number  
 
State / Country Visiting  
 
  

 
Hotel Numbers (if available)  
 
  

 
Dates you will be traveling  
 
Email Address  
 
Additional Information you feel we may need: 
 
  

 
  

 
  

 
Members Signature  
 
Employee who took notification  
 
Employee Signature (who loaded notification)  
 
Date Notification removed and initials  
 
Memo #  
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Members Travel Information 
 

• Always bring a second form of payment in case your Debit card has a block 
placed 

• Make sure you notify us of any changes in  phone numbers so we can contact 
you if a block is placed 

• Notify all of the institutions where you have a Debit or Credit card that you 
will be using while traveling 

• If you have access to your email while on vacation and for any reason your 
card is not working you can contact the credit union at fsr@tccu.us (this 
email address is only to be used for problems with your card while traveling.) 
You can also fax whatever information you have to us at 313-291-6899 
Attn:FSR 

• The phone numbers for Card Member Security are: 
o In US 888-241-2440 
o Outside US 909-941-1034 

 
 
*You may also receive an email from Card Member Security if they could not reach 
you by phone.  
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
REGARDING OVERSEAS TRAVEL 

 
If you plan on using your debit card to withdraw cash 

from ATM machines while overseas you may only be able 
to withdraw the funds from your checking account. 
Most overseas ATMs do not allow withdrawals from 
savings accounts.  For your own security, you should 
make any necessary telephone or online transfers to 

your checking account prior to leaving the U.S. 
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ddccu@sault.com

906-493-5168

mailto:fsr@tccu.us

